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Circular 065/16 

21 December 2016 

Dear Contractor 

In order to provide you with the most up to date and accurate information we 
have updated our Community Ophthalmic Services Scheme Information and 
Administrative guidelines document. This document is available for review and 
download on the PCRS Publications link on the www.pcrs.ie website.   

We will continue to inform you via circular of any changes or updates to the 
scheme as they arise and will update our online Information and Administrative 
guidelines accordingly to reflect these changes.  

I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of the PCRS, to wish you, your staff 
and family, a very Happy Christmas and a Happy New Year, and thank you for 
your co-operation with us throughout the year. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Anne Marie Hoey  
Assistant National Director  
  




